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Tree Survey Information – Glenacres, Acrefield Road, Liverpool  

Pre-application advice was provided by LCC for the Glenacres scheme in Feb 2015 (ref:0034/15). LCC requested 
further information to be submitted with the planning application in relation to the tree works at the site.  

Below is the tree survey information for the site, which corresponds with the tree tag numbers shown on the 
submitted plans. This information does not cover the two trees which are to be removed in the north western 
corner of the site, however a photo of these trees is provided below (page 3), and given that they are situated to 
the rear of the site, and are not visible from the street, it is considered that their removal will have no impact on 
the character of the conservation area. The trees are not of high value in terms of visual amenity, and their 
removal is required to allow for the proposed turning circle at the site.  

The site itself does not fall within the conservation area, and as such, the submitted information is regarded as 
sufficient to meet the requirements of the tree officer. In addition, the proposals include the planting of several 
new trees, and it is considered that this will mitigate any harm caused by the loss of the existing trees. 
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